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MANAGER’S REPORT 

The summer months are here, and 
we’re preparing for another hot 
season at the landfill. Operations 
have remained steady through the 
first half of the year, and several 
upcoming projects are planned.

Construction on the new 11-acre 
cell was recently completed, and we 
have already begun filling it with trash. We also finished 
seeding the slopes on the south side of the landfill.

Our upcoming projects include installing approximately 
28 gas wells. These wells, a testament to our commitment 
to environmental responsibility, will extract landfill gas 
and convert it to natural gas, which is pushed directly into 
the natural gas pipeline, providing a sustainable energy 
source for communities. We will also be redrilling six 
wells to improve gas quality. Our gas wells are important 
and beneficial as they decrease our environmental impact 
and help reduce potential odors.

We have been actively involved in the community this 
Spring, demonstrating our commitment to the local area. 
Once again, we were proud sponsors of the Humble 
Good Oil Days Festival in downtown Humble. The landfill 
also provided lunch for all the teachers and employees 
at Park Lakes Elementary during Teacher Appreciation 
Week in May. Additionally, we supported the Humble 
ISD Education Foundation by volunteering on their grant 
selection committee.

As the summer months heat up, it’s crucial to reiterate the 
importance of staying hydrated to help avoid heat stress. 
When working outside, consuming 32 ounces of water per 
hour is recommended. Avoid drinks with excess caffeine, 
sugar, or alcohol. Work in the shade when possible and 
wear a wide-brimmed hat for protection from the sun. 

Our landfill is open to the public Monday through Friday 
from 7 AM to 4 PM and Saturday from 7 AM to 2 PM. If 
you have any questions, please call me at 281-446-6545.

WM BEGINS CONSTRUCTION ON A NEW HAULING 
SITE IN ATASCOCITA 

WM of Texas, Inc. is currently constructing a new 
hauling site in Atascocita. WM Atascocita Hauling, 
located on Atascocita Road, just a few miles from 
Atascocita Landfill, is slated to open in early 2025. 

As part of our strategic growth plan, WM’s Houston 
Metro hauling site at 10701 Todd Road and 1901 Afton 
Road will close and relocate to a new, larger site in the 
Lake Houston area. This move is about expanding our 
operations and positioning ourselves for future growth 
in the region. WM will develop 27 acres of the 64-
acre site, including a 42,500-square-foot maintenance 
shop, 18,686-square-foot office, and 27,500-square-
foot container shop.  

The hauling district will be home to more than 170 
trucks running 142 routes. The maintenance shop will 
employ 47 employees, and the new office space will 
also serve as the WM Texas Oklahoma market area 
headquarters. Approximately 25 employees will work 
there full-time, with 114 employees utilizing the office 
space on a hybrid schedule. 

For more information about the new hauling site, 
contact Jenna Armstrong Bridges at 281-505-8378 or 
jarmstr1@wm.com.
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Landfill Hours
Monday- Friday: 7 AM to 4 PM
Saturday: 7 AM to 2 PM
Sunday: Closed


